
The Rainbow Project is very excited to present an Extra Mile Award to Frances Macaulay, a Social 
Worker with Dane County Department of Human Services, for all the incredible and dedicated 
work she has done surrounding her advocacy for families and support of safety for children. Frances 
has demonstrated patience and understanding of families’ needs in order to provide positive care 
and support. She has an amazing awareness of how communities can come together to create an 
effective team and improve a family’s overall wellbeing.

On their firsthand experience working alongside Frances, one Rainbow Project therapist remarked, 
“Frances is thoughtful in ensuring families that face language, cultural and other barriers are not lost 
in the system. She is conscious in case management and teaming up with others involved to ensure 
coordinated care for families. Perhaps, most importantly, she does so with respect and care.”

In her role as an ongoing Social Worker, she sees on a daily basis the effects of abuse, domestic 
violence, neglect and trauma on children and families. Her professionalism and compassion in the 
face of difficulties and challenges stand out so incredibly, and we celebrate her unwavering tenacity. 
Frances is strong, diligent and wonderful to work with.

Congratulations, Frances!


